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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government has cancelled Invitation For Bid No. 20-R074661SR. At this time the 
County does not intend to resolicit. 

 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 
Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 

resolutions, policy. 
 
Pursuant to the Invitation For Bid, Section B.07, the County is publishing notice of its decision to cancel this IFB.  No bids were  
received in response to Invitation For Bid No. 20-R074661SR Toilet Rebate Program Services. 
 

BACKGROUND 

SOLICITATION DETAILS:  

This Invitation For Bid  was advertised on July 16, 2020.  
 

DESCRIPTION:   

The Toilet Rebate Program is designed to reduce the amount of drinking water drawn from the Manatee County 
Utilities water resources used for flushing toilets. The Program was to provide assistance for the purchase and 
installation of a high efficiency toilets (HET) for residential accounts and ultra-low flow toilets or HET for commercial 
accounts that replace high-volume toilets installed prior to 1995.  
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